
                          (Some) of what’s been happening this week 

 

• Monday and Tuesday – Y3/4 Performance. We were treated to a re-telling of the Night 

Before Christmas and were thoroughly entertained. 

• Tuesday – Space Odyssey visit. What a treat we had from the FOSB. The children were 

delighted and the photos really do not do it justice. Thank you FOSB. 

• Wednesday – Y6 did a fabulous job in leading our Nine Lessons and Carols service at St 

Breock Church. Y5 Brass and the KS2 choir also performed. Just gorgeous! 

• Wednesday – Mrs Jenkins and her Bistro Team treated us to a yummy Christmas lunch. 

Thankyou. 

• Thursday – Christmas Craft morning 

• Friday – Christmas Party AFTERNOON!!!!! 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

• Return to school on Monday 6th January 2020 

The pennies have been counted and FOSB have raised £1200 at our Advent Market and £660 

for the raffle. That means the total so far this year is an incredible £1860. Thank you for 

supporting all their events and helping to continue to make St Breock the BEST school! 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas everyone and see you in 2020     ⭐     


